March 28, 2025

To: Lower-division Students in discontinued majors

From: Sarah Ellison, Associate Vice President of Student Affairs

Dear Students,

You are currently in a major that is planned for discontinuance, because you will not have reached 60 units by the end of Spring you will need to change your major by May 22nd. We recommend that you attend the Select a Major Workshop on April 2nd. Please see key information and resources below.

Students with fewer than 60 units may review the teachout plan for their program and request an exception to remain in the major. Consult with your advisor and then submit a request to <a href="mailto:academicprograms@sonoma.edu">academicprograms@sonoma.edu</a>.

Available teach-out plans for discontinued majors:

College of Humanities, Social Sciences, and the Arts

**Art History** 

Art Studio BFA

**Dance** 

English MA

**Global Studies** 

**History MA** 

**Philosophy** 

Theatre Arts

Women's and Gender Studies

College of Education, Counseling and Ethnic Studies

**Educational Leadership MA** 

College of STB

**Applied Statistics** 

Earth and Environmental Science

**Economics** 

Geology
Physical Science
Physics

## **Key Dates & Resources**

- March 30 Teach-out plans available
- April 1 Schedule of classes available
- April 2 Select a Major Workshop, 12–2 PM, Student Center Ballrooms B&C
- **April 14** Registration for Fall (By appointment)

## **Prepare for Your Advising Appointment**

- Review your Academic Requirements Report (ARR)
- Review the teach-out plan for your major (available March 30th)
- Check-out the online schedule of classes

We're here to help you navigate this transition— reply back to this email with any questions or concerns.

.\_

## SONOMA STATE

UNIVERSITY

Dr. Sarah Ellison

**Associate Vice President for Student Affairs** 

Office: Student Center 3031 Phone: 707-664-2098